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Welcome back Nanny Elementary students.  
We are so excited to start the new school 
year.  We hope all of you had a restful and fun 
summer. It is going to be a little different 
beginning to our year, but we are still excited 
to get our  learning started.  See you soon!

Click on the 
bookshelf links to see 
what I’ve been 
working on for your 
grade levels this 
year.  If you have any 
questions or 
concerns you can 
e-mail me at 
lwest@rivieraisd.us.  

PK3, PK4, 
and K

1st and 2nd 
grade

5th and 6th 
grade

FUN AND 
GAMES

3rd and 4th 
grade

mailto:lwest@rivieraisd.us
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